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VICTORIA STREET, BERRY – OPTIONS. 

 

We believe the 3
rd

 option for Victoria Street should be adopted. 

That is to keep it open with 2 way traffic. 

At present there are 3 routes through Berry: North Street, Queen Street and 

Victoria Street. 

As it has been announced that North Street will definitely be closed to through 

traffic we believe it is imperative that Victoria Street should remain open so we 

have an alternative route in case anything goes wrong on Queen Street.  
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